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MEMORANDUM

TO : All Regional Executive Directors

FROM : The Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF REPORT ON JOBS GENERATION

UNDER THE ENHANCED NATIONAL GREENING
PROGRAM (ENGP)

DATE : MAY 2 4 2021

Following the implementation of Family approach under the ENGP, please be
informed that there will be changes on the manner of reporting and computing the jobs
generation for the program.

The FMB-NGP Coordinating Office shall formulate and release the guidelines on
how to determine the number of jobs generated under the family approach.

In view hereof and once the guidelines are available, you are hereby requested to
submit your report on jobs generation to the FMB-NGP Coordinating Office starting this
year, CY 2021.

For your information and compliance.

ATTY. JONAS R. LEONES

cc: The Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment

The ASEC for Policy, Planning and Foreign Assisted and Special Projects and
FMB Director, in concurrent capacity




